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Property taxes are the domain of the county, not the state.

Property taxes can only be changed by a vote of the people. That won't be the case
with the state.

Taxes on our non-real estate possessions have never existed in Oregon before. And
they should not exist now. Nor should they exist in the future.

The Democrats seem intent on plundering the State of Oregon into bankruptcy with
higher taxes to fund "solutions” that solve nothing and (intentionally?) make the

problems worse. The homeless crisis is a textbook case for this point.

| strongly oppose this constitutional amendment, and the incompetency or cunning
that engendered the manufactured crisis to plunder us even harder.

End this. End this in a way that it can never be brought up again.



